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Upcoming Enforcement for Distracted Driving  
 

Tigard Pol ice off icers  wi l l  be taking part in an upcoming enforcement  targeting distracted 

drivers , from September 15th through the end of the month, with an emphasis on the 19th to 

25 t h .  

 

Distracted driv ing is anything  that takes your attention away from the road, which can include 

talk ing or texting on your phone, eating and drinking, ta lk ing to people in your car , f iddl ing 

with the stereo, entertainment or navigation system —  anything that competes for your 

attention whi le you are behind the wheel.  

 

Texting is the most a larming distraction. According to the National Highway Traff ic Safety 

Administration, sending or reading a text takes your eyes off  the road for 5 seconds. At 55 

mph, that's l ike driv ing the length of a n entire footbal l  f ield with your eyes c losed.  NHTSA 

also reports  that 3,142 people were ki l led in distracted driv ing crashes across the U.S . in 2019.  

 

This special enforcement is made possible thanks to federal grant funding for overt ime hours 

from NHTSA, which are distr ibuted to the Oregon Department of Transportation and 

managed by Oregon Impact.  
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